
 

NOTICE 
Approval of Water Corporation Customer Service Charter 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved some minor amendments to the Water 
Corporation Customer Service Charter.   

The charter, approved in both its full form and as a summary, covers the Water Supply, 
Sewerage and Drainage aspects of the Water Corporation licence. 

Copies of both approved versions of the charter are available on the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Kelly 
Executive Director 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/454/51/customer_servic.pm

